
CMS has a new garden space! 
 

Three raised garden beds were constructed at CMS over Labor Day weekend thanks to a hard-working 
team of parent, student, and teacher volunteers. Located near the outdoor classrooms, the raised beds 

will be used to integrate gardening as an important piece of the experiential learning environment - 
starting this term with students in Ms. Hornick's Gardening & Botany enrichment class. Now that the new 

garden is installed at CMS, the opportunity to connect science curricula to hands-on, outdoor learning 
spaces is available at every building in the district. 

 
The garden is possible through the efforts of the PTG Sustainability Committee partnered with Science 
teachers, Tara Fernandez-Davila and Danika Hornick, and with the support of Principal Cameron, Dr. 

Hunter, and recently retired District Sustainability Director, Priscilla Guiney. Thank you so much for your 
efforts on this project! 

Follow along on the CMS PTG Instagram account for updates and photos as the garden grows.  

If you'd like to get involved with gardening or sustainability at CMS, please contact us! We'll let you know 
how you can participate in this project or the next one - a Regenerative Wildflower Garden. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bf1URAEprgCOXMU_xKKEk-IrbF3gnzQg6X6roNH1gNI/edit?tab=t.0
https://cmsptg.membershiptoolkit.com/story/361011
https://www.instagram.com/cmsptg/
https://cmsptg.membershiptoolkit.com/calendar/event/72039147

